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The Provincial Government, through Inclusion Canada Newfoundland and Labrador, is inviting nominations for the 2024 Inclusive Education Award.
Each year, the award is presented to a K-12 school in Newfoundland and Labrador that has shown exceptional spirit in creating a school that is welcoming and inclusive for students with an intellectual disability.
The deadline for submissions is May 10, 2024 and the nomination form can be found online here.
The recipient in 2023 was Leo Burke Academy in Bishops Falls. The school was selected for its leadership and its RAD Leadership committee, which exemplifies the three letters in its name (Respect, Acceptance and Diversity). Young leaders, including those with intellectual disabilities, demonstrated leadership through the creation of inclusive opportunities where all students can take part in school activities. The committee stands firm on building an atmosphere of belonging and positivity. This is demonstrated through programs such as The Special Olympics, which is a highlight for students within the school, whether they are participating or supporting their classmates. Each nomination letter focused on how students are never excluded but are all celebrated equally.
Inclusion Canada Newfoundland and Labrador is a non-profit organization that works with and on behalf of the more than 15,000 people with intellectual disabilities in our province.
The Provincial Government supports a welcoming school culture where all members of the school community feel they belong, realize their potential, and contribute to the life of the school.
Quotes
“Let us all celebrate each other and our talents as we embrace what makes each of us unique. This is how we all can learn and grow from each other to make a more enriching school experience for all students. Celebrating diversity and our talents is what makes us stronger. I encourage students and teachers to share their experiences about inclusion and apply for the Inclusive Education Award.”
Honourable Krista Lynn Howell
Minister of Education
“We are pleased to continue our partnership with the Department of Education for this important award. Research has shown that all students learn better in inclusive classrooms. It fosters a sense of collaboration, diversity, dignity, and self-worth.  Inclusive education is much more than academic achievement, it is about removing barriers to children building relationships with one another. Relationships which allow for peer-to-peer learning and support.”
Connie Pike
President, Inclusion Canada NL
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